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Meet the Candidates Selectboard Forum

Sarah Stott <sstott@comcast.net>
Thu 2/6/2020 9:30 PM
To:  ianalbinson+sb@gmail.com <ianalbinson+sb@gmail.com>; peeker@gmavt.net <peeker@gmavt.net>;
joelbouvier@yahoo.com <joelbouvier@yahoo.com>; bdysense@comcast.net <bdysense@comcast.net>; pcoffey@gmavt.net
<pcoffey@gmavt.net>
Cc:  Deborah Ramsdell <dramsdell@gmavt.net>; Bristol Town Administrator <townadmin@bristolvt.org>

Dear Selectboard Members:

On February 21, 2020 at 7 pm, Bristol members of the League of Women Voters will host “Meet the
Candidates, a Bristol Selectboard Candidate Forum” In the Meeting Room at the Bristol Fire Station on
West Street. We thought you would like to know, perhaps attend and spread the word.

The two candidates for the two-year seat, Darla Senecal and Bill Mount will attend, along with our
current Selectboard member Michelle Perlee, who is running unopposed for a three-year seat. The
candidates will answer previously prepared questions as well as questions from the audience. There will
be light refreshments.  The forum will be featured on NEAT TV. Anne Wallace, Bristol Justice of the Peace,
will moderate.

We look forward to seeing you there. If you have any questions, feel free to contact either of us by email.

Sincerely,

Sarah Stott
Debbie Ramsdell
            Co-chairs of the Meet the Candidates Forum


